The Ambassador of the Kingdom of the Netherlands to Georgia visited International Investors Associatiol
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On 30 April, 2014 the International Investors Association of Georgia was visited by the
Ambassador of the Kingdom of the Netherlands to Georgia and Armenia Mr. Hans Horbach, the
Secretary General of the Association Mr. Osman Chalishkan hosted the guest. The goal of the
visit was information exchange and the sides discussed issues of cooperation between the two
countries and prospects of strengthening relations. The Secretary General of IIA provided all the
information about investment environment in the region. Mr. Hans Horbach said that it is
possible to attract investment in agriculture and in construction; The Ambassador stated that he
would do everything that the Dutch was invested in Georgia.




